
GIVING TREE 
Since Christmas is a time of giving and

sharing, we are inviting our parishioners,

to join us in helping some of the less

fortunate families

in the Santa Barbara community

experience the joyful love of Christmas.

Sunday, November 29th after Mass there

will be an opportunity for you to help a

child's Christmas wish come true. 

O U R  L A D Y  O F  M O U N T  C A R M E L

If you are interested in sponsoring

a family, please call Sister Kathleen Patrice

805 969-4868.  

kpatrice@mtcarmelsb.com


